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• Mr.	Bruno	Couturier,	CCM	-	General	Manager	/	COO	–	Marsh	Landing	CC		-	resigned	as	Co-	
Director	of	the	North/Sunshine	region	due	to	commitments	at	his	club.	He	will	be	replaced	
during	the	elections	this	Fall.	

	

• A	date	for	our	2016	Club	Managers’	for	Kids	Fundraiser	Casino	night	and	Golf	Tournament	has	
been	set	for	November	6th	&	7th.			Co-Chairs	Paul	Craven	(Jacksonville	Golf	and	Country	Club)	
and	Rob	Schlingmann	(The	Plantation	at	Ponte	Vedra	Beach)	are	finalizing	the	plans	for	this	
25th	Anniversary	year	of	this	Fundraiser.		

	

• We	have	seen	an	increase	in	attendance	for	our	educational	events.	We	had	an	outstanding	
educational	session	in	April	which	featured	a	“Behind	the	Scenes	look	at	The	Players	
Championship”.	All	the	department	heads	of	TPC	Sawgrass	participated	in	this	interactive		and	
informative	session.			
	

• There	has	also	been	a	marked	increase	new	membership,	however	our	overall	membership	
numbers	are	lower	then	last	year.		Please	welcome	the	following	new	members	to	the	
North/Sunshine	Region:	

	
	
Christopher	Paul	Creveling	
Allen	Dermody	 	

Serenata	Beach	Club	
The	Plantation	at	Ponte	Vedra	Beach	

Chris	Green	 	 The	Amelia	Island	Club	
Michelle	McGee	 	 The	Amelia	Island	Club	
Travis	Norman	 	 Hampton	Golf	Clubs	
Molly	Peterson	 	 Amelia	National	Golf	&	Country	Club	

	
Lastly,	I	was	amazed	at	the	generosity	of	the	Wine	Society	contributions	this	past	winter.	I	am	very	
thankful	for	the	donations	and	we	will	reach	even	higher	this	upcoming	conference.		
	
North/Sunshine	Region	Chair	
Rob	Schlingmann,	CCM,	CCE,	CAM	


